Dear Ms. Dorward,

I cannot express how thankful I am for this award. As I am sure you know, funding college is nearly impossible these days and this award will be extremely helpful. I will be attending the University of Massachusetts at Amherst in the fall, and will be majoring in psychology while taking electives to prepare for law school if I decide to go down that path. Again, thank you so much for this award and for recognizing my efforts in the classroom and the community, this award means more than just tuition to me.

Sincerely,

Ryan Castro